
20th-21stOctober 2018 Inspection at Chatuchak Weekend Market 

No IPR Infringement Case at Chatuchak Weekend Market 

 From 20th to 21st October 2018, the DIP inspected different sections at Chatuchak 
Weekend Market. No pirated and counterfeit item was found. 

 The Intellectual Property Enforcement Center (IPEC) at Chatuchak Weekend Market 
has been in full operation, and those who find any IPR infringing activities are encouraged to 
notify the officers promptly.   

 

 

 


